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December News and Notes
Click here to access the December News and Notes!

The Sponsorship Deadline for Celebrate is THIS
Friday, December 15th

Our profound appreciation to those who have already committed to
sponsoring Celebrate 2024:  R. Sabee Company, Miron Construction, Pep’s
Drafthaus, Gunderson Uniform & Linen Rental, Associated Bank, Dr. David
and Vicki Schultz, Association of Hospital Anesthesiologists, Badger Plug
Company, G2, Konz Wood Products, Menn Law Firm, and Keesler
Orthodontics.

There is still time for your family/your company to sponsor!  Go to
https://Celebrate2024.givesmart.com for additional information and to
register as a sponsor or contact Lisa at 920.735.9380 or
lpfaff@xaviercatholicschools.org.  Thanks for your support!

Volunteers Needed

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kkbXPHp_vy3n4WiY3ax0cNsi75HUIvwQ/view?usp=sharing
https://celebrate2024.givesmart.com
mailto:lpfaff@xaviercatholicschools.org


There are spots open for winter sports volunteering. If you can help out,
please sign up HERE.

Thank you from the XHS Booster Club.

Choir Christmas Concert
Join us Wednesday, December 20 at 7pm at St. Thomas More Church for
our choir Christmas concert. What a great way to get ready for the
Christmas weekend!

Passport Reminder
Students headed to Spain or France for the Summer 2024 World Language
Trip are reminded that they need to apply for passports by January 1, 2024.
Please be sure to take care of this so you can be part of the trip.

Host Families Needed
We are currently looking for a few Xavier families to step up and provide a
home for a couple International Students who are studying at Xavier High
School. Meet Oceana! Not only do these students bring a global feel to our
campus, they help our students make connections around the world. These
students are in huge need of a place to feel safe and loved - you could be
that family! If you are at all interested in hosting, please reach out to Matt
Parish (mparish@xaviercatholicschools.org 920-882-6902).

Benefits of hosting
-Get to know a student from a different culture and understand our global
commonality 
-Inspire new language opportunities 
-Give a student love and safety when they are away from home
-Get into new routines as a family
-Eat new foods
-Monthly stipend for hosting
-Xavier offers a tuition credit for families who host

All Rise
Click here to view more information.
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